From: Foi Enquiries

Subject: FOI-17-0626 - Staff Suspensions

Date: 17 May 2017 09:49:04

Attachments: Further Information - Right to Review & Appeal.pdf

Dear ,

To:

Thank you for your information request of 24 April 2017. Aberdeen City Council (ACC) has completed the necessary search for the information requested.

Please would you send me the following information:

a) The number of staff currently suspended.

As at 25 April 2017 there are 6 members of staff suspended in Aberdeen City Council.

b) The total amount of salary being paid monthly to those currently suspended.

The combined total basic monthly salary paid to the 6 staff mentioned in item 'a)' is not representative of the amount paid during the actual period of suspension as these staff may have been suspended for less than a calendar month, or may have been suspended for only part of April 2017.

As at 25 April the combined total of basic monthly salary paid to suspended staff in the month prior to 25 April 2017 was £13,951.27.

We hope this helps with your request.

Yours sincerely,

Information Compliance Team

INFORMATION ABOUT THE HANDLING OF YOUR REQUEST

ACC handled your request for information in accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002. Please refer to the attached PDF for more information about your rights under FOISA.

Information Compliance Team
Communications and Promotion
Office of Chief Executive
Aberdeen City Council
3rd Floor North
Business Hub 17
Marischal College
Broad Street
ABERDEEN AB10 1AQ

foienquiries@aberdeencity.gov.uk

01224 523827/523602

Tel 03000 200 292

*03000 numbers are free to call if you have 'free minutes' included in your mobile call plan.

Calls from BT landlines will be charged at the local call rate of 10.24p per minute (the same as 01224s).

www.aberdeencity.gov.uk